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Steven Courtemanche °,36 January 17,2005
US NRC Region I
475 Allendale Rd.
King of Prussia, PA 19406-1415

Re: Request for additional information, Re: Control Number 136107.

Dear Mr. Courtemanche,

Please accept the attached supplemental information per your request.

1. Contact information for our Radiation Safety Officer.
Dr. Bowman is a member of our practice and may be reached through our office at
any time at the following numbers:

Phone: (610) 647-2400
Fax: (610) 647-3902

2. Location of Use.
We verify, to the best of our knowledge, that our proposed location of use is not a
location of use specified on any other active NRC license.

3. Use of Co-57.
We understand the licensing requirements of Co-57 and have already obtained a
Pennsylvania State radioactive materials license for its use.

4. Controlled vs. Restricted Areas.
According to the strict definitions of these terms found in 1 0 CFR 20.1003, the hot
lab, camera room and the stress room will be considered as restricted areas. Theses
rooms will normally be accessed only by facility staff and those with a need to be
there, i.e., patients, physicist, those providing patient care, etc. The other rooms in
the facility will be considered as controlled areas, access to which may be limited
as needed.
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5. Calibration of Equipment used to Measure Patient Doses.
We confirm that we will use nationally recognized standards when calibrating and
performing routine quality control on our radiation detection equipment that is used
to measure patient doses.

6. Written Procedures.
Written procedures will be maintained in a Radiation Protection Plan and will be
available for review by the NRC during any inspection of our facility.

We v'alue your input to our program. If you have any questions or need any additional
information regarding this application, please feel free to contact me at your convenience
at (610) 647-2400.

Sincerely,

Elliot M. Gerber, M.D.
Managing Partner


